Jennifer S. Bethune

e T R e e e S o s SRS
From: Jovette Walsh <JovetteWalsh@outlook.com>
Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 9:28 AM
To: Jennifer S. Bethune
Subject: Re: Jovette Walsh's Application Permit to Built Sunroom

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Ma'am
;]

I understand. However, I'm still requesting a refund. What's the process and how long it takes? Thanks and
take care.

Respectfully,
Jovette Walsh

Sent from my T-Mobile 5G Device
Get Outlook for Android

From: Jennifer S. Bethune <jshethune@harnett.org>

Sent: Friday, June 2, 2023 9:14:56 AM

To: Jovette Walsh <JovetteWalsh@outlook.com>

Subject: RE: Jovette Walsh's Application Permit to Built Sunroom

| can refund the money — but please note even with a sunroom you will have to have footings and that will mean going
through with a septic inspection. So when they come in for permits they will be paying the same fee and going through
the process anyway.

Sincenely,

Jennifer S. Bethune

Senior Central Permitting Technician
420 McKinney Pkwy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Direct: 910-814-6433

Main: 910-893-7525

**Note our physical location has changed**

From: Jovette Walsh <JovetteWalsh@outlook.com>

Sent: Thursday, June 1, 2023 7:10 PM

To: Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org>

Subject: Re: Jovette Walsh's Application Permit to Built Sunroom



CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning Mrs. Bethune,

Hope all is well with you. I'm requesting a refund for the amount ($100) | paid on 31MAR23. | contacted
another contractor and it was explained to me the difference between a screened in porch and a sunroom. |
was under the impression that they were the same.

The new contractor is going to request all necessary permits needed in order to build a screened in
porch. What's the process in order to request a refund? Additionally, how long the refund process
takes? Thanks in advance and take care.

Respectfully,
Jovette Walsh

From: Jennifer S. Bethune <jsbethune@harnett.org>

Sent: Wednesday, May 31, 2023 8:14 AM

To: Jovette Walsh <JovetteWalsh@outlook.com>

Subject: RE: Jovette Walsh's Application Permit to Built Sunroom

Sincerely,

Jennifer S. Bethune

Senior Central Permitting Technician

420 McKinney Pkwy

PO Box 65

Lillington NC 27546

Direet: 910-814-6433

Main: 910-893-7525

**Note our physical location has changed**

From: Jovette Walsh <JovetteWalsh@outlook.com>

Sent: Saturday, May 27, 2023 10:01 PM

To: Central Permitting <CentralPermiting@harnett.org>
Subject: Jovette Walsh's Application Permit to Built Sunroom

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the
sender and know the content is safe.

Good morning,



Hope all is well. Attached you will find my application permit in order to build a sunroom on my existing
contract slab that came with my house. If you need to contact me, please don't hesitate to contact me via
email or at 270-304-8684. Thanks in advance for your support and take care.

Respectfully,
Jovette Walsh



